April 21, 2020 ----Governor Baker has extended the mandatory K-12
school closure until the end of the year which, for Monty Tech, will
be May 22nd for our Seniors and June 18th for all underclassmen.

While the building may be closed, learning continues. We will
continue to provide instruction through our remote learning model
and it is essential that all students complete these assignments as
those efforts will allow you to earn the course credit needed to be
promoted to the next grade and, for our Seniors, to graduate.

Monty Tech employees continue to work remotely during the
closure. If you have a pressing concern, please call (978) 345-9200
and leave a message. Office staff will be checking voicemail
regularly.

Please continue to practice social distancing, wash your hands often, and stay well.



